



The fall session of the school oral health program is 
scheduled for December 8th for students in grades 
K-8 and December 9th for PK students. 

With parental permission, a health professional will 
provide a dental screening and fluoride varnish 
treatment.  It’s not too late to sign up!  Forms can 
be printed off our site or requested from the nurse.       






